August 17, 2015

Dimitrios Lambros — Chairman

Zoning Board of Appeals Town of Chester
786 Kings Highway

Chester, NY 10918

Re:

Construction Trailer Variance at
24 Well Sweep Lane

Sugar Loaf, NY

Section 13 /Block 1/ Lot 7

Dear Mr Lambros,

The current variance for the use of a construction trailer to help facilitate the
construction of a bridge for access to my property has ended on August 15". | would
like to ask for an extension of this variance, due to some financial hardship the bridge
construction is taking longer then expected. As of today | would like to say the bridge
will be completed by December 21, 2015.

| wish to be proactive in informing you of the current conditions of my construction
project in hopes of keeping the Board and Community amiable towards my project.
Please let me know what | may need to do to extend the variance at this time.

Sincerely,

Andre’ Keel

34 Glenford Wittenberg Road
Glenford, NY 12433

Cell: 914 224 3779

Email: keelarchitecture@gmail.com



